Freedom of Information Act 2000 – Safeguarding Referrals
Your request for information has now been considered. The Council holds the information requested.
You asked:
Between the dates of Jan 16 - Jan 19 how many 'Safeguarding Referrals' were received from the following organisations 'Department for Work & Pensions', 'Independent Assessment Services also know as ATOS UK', 'Capita' and 'Centre for Disability & Health Assessments also known as Maximus'?
Answer:

Leicester City Council have not received any Safeguarding Referrals from the listed organisations during the period referenced.  
Therefore, this letter acts as a refusal notice under Section 17.1 of the Freedom of Information Act 2000 because, in accordance with Section 1.1 of the Act, this information is not held by the Council and the Council is informing you of this.

You may re-use the information under an Open Government Licence.
If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request, please write to: 
Information Governance & Risk Team

Leicester City Council

Legal Services

4th Floor, City Hall 
115 Charles Street

Leicester LE1 1FZ
e-mail: info.requests@leicester.gov.uk 


